From: Dale Gawlik
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 3:24 PM
To: Jerome Haky
Subject: Fwd: Fwd: Environmental Certificate Change 
 
Hi Jerry,
Here is a letter of support from the Chair of Political Science for adding their course into the curriculum for the Environmental Science Certificate.
Hopefully this can still make the March meeting of the UPC. 
Dale 


-------- Forwarded Message -------- 
	Subject: 
	Fwd: Environmental Certificate Change

	Date: 
	Wed, 15 Mar 2017 14:36:28 -0400

	From: 
	Aimee Arias <akanner2@fau.edu>

	To: 
	Dale Gawlik <dgawlik@fau.edu>



Hi Dale,

Political Science supports the inclusion of this course into the ES Certificate focal area. 

Best,
Aimee

Begin forwarded message:
From: Edward Schwerin <Schwerin@fau.edu>
Date: March 15, 2017 at 2:33:27 PM EDT
To: Dale Gawlik <dgawlik@fau.edu>
Cc: Aimee Arias <akanner2@fau.edu>, Edward Schwerin <Schwerin@fau.edu>
Subject: Re: Environmental Certificate Change
HI Dale,
Glad to hear that my environmental course has been included.
Please check with the PS Dept Chair Dr. Aimee Arias for approval.
Thanks,
Ed Schwerin

From: Dale Gawlik <dgawlik@fau.edu>
Date: Monday, March 13, 2017 at 1:24 PM
To: Ed Schwerin <schwerin@fau.edu>
Subject: Fwd: Environmental Certificate Change

Hi Ed,

The Environmental Science Program approved a curriculum change (attached) to our undergrad Certificate whereby we added your class INR 4350 to the Human-Environment focal area.  

To move this change forward we now need a brief email from someone in Political Science who is responsible for your undergrad curriculum to say that Political Science supports the inclusion of the course into the ES Certificate focal area.  

To whom should I make this request?  I am in a time crunch so a quick turn around would be great.

Thanks

Dale 


-------- Forwarded Message -------- 
	Subject: 
	Environmental Certificate Change

	Date: 
	Mon, 13 Mar 2017 11:14:28 -0400

	From: 
	Jerome Haky <hakyj@fau.edu>

	To: 
	Dale Gawlik <dgawlik@fau.edu>



Dale,

Along with your change request memo, I will need a note from the department that offers the new course stating that they will accommodate the students  who wish to take the course and that it is offered on a reasonable schedule.

Jerome E. Haky, Ph.D.
Chair, University Undergraduate Programs Committee
Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry
Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Road
Boca Raton, FL 33431
561-297-3338
. 


-- 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Dr. Dale E. Gawlik, Director
Environmental Science Program
Professor of Biological Sciences
Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Road
Boca Raton, FL  33431-0991
561.297.3333
561.297.2749 (fax)
dgawlik@fau.eduwww.science.fau.edu/biology/gawliklabwww.science.fau.edu/biology/envirosci


-- 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Dr. Dale E. Gawlik, Director
Environmental Science Program
Professor of Biological Sciences
Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Road
Boca Raton, FL  33431-0991
561.297.3333
561.297.2749 (fax)
dgawlik@fau.edu
www.science.fau.edu/biology/gawliklab
www.science.fau.edu/biology/envirosci
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